Seasons Greetings! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are preparing for a Winter Concert here at Laurel Ridge Elementary. Please feel free to invite your family and friends. Our concert theme is Celebrate Light & Hope All Around The World!

Concert Dates:
 
Kindergarten, 2nd Grade, & 4th Grade
· Tuesday, December 18, 2018
Pre-K, 1st Grade, 3rd Grade, & 5th Grade
· Wednesday, December 19, 2018  

Times: 
The concert will begin at 6:30 pm. 
All students should arrive at 6:00 pm and report to the gym. 

Attire:
All students should wear black bottoms and white shirts.

We look forward to seeing you! 

Nicole Wilder 
Music Teacher 
Laurel Ridge Elementary 
